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PRIMARY NEWSLETTER
Sunday 22nd June

Dear Parents and Guardians,
As we come to the close of another academic year, we want to take a moment to reflect and
express our heartfelt appreciation to you—our valued partners in education.

This year has been filled with growth, challenges, and unforgettable moments. From the
classroom to the playground, from Sports Days and school trips to International Day, the
Spring Fair, school productions, and much more—we have watched our students flourish
academically, socially, and emotionally. Their resilience, curiosity, and enthusiasm have been
the heartbeat of our school, and your continued support has made all of this possible.

The programmes on offer have gone from strength to strength, and this progress has been
formally recognised by the Ministry of Education and Higher Education. The school was
awarded a Gold Certificate for student involvement in the Our Values, Our Identity projects,
received the highest grade in the Qatar National Identity inspection, and achieved
outstanding ratings in 21 standards during our recent CIS accreditation. These
accomplishments are a testament to the dedication, support, and commitment of our entire
school community.

I would also like to recognise the dedication and hard work of our staff—teachers, support
teams, and land primary School leadership team—who have consistently gone above and
beyond to provide not only academic excellence but also care, encouragement, and a sense
of belonging for every student.

To our graduating and departing students and families: thank you for being an integral part of
our community. You leave a lasting mark on our school, and we wish you success, happiness,
and fulfilment as you begin your next chapter.

For those returning next year, we look forward to welcoming you back after a well-earned
summer break. Until then, we wish all our families a safe, restful, and joyful holiday.
Warm regards,

Robnawaz Khan
Doha British School
Rawdat Al Hamama
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IMPORTANT MESSAGES:

Reports published 22  Junend

Dear Parents,

As we reach the final week of the academic year, I want to take a moment to reflect on what a fantastic year it
has been for our Primary community. From exciting learning experiences to personal growth and achievement,
our children have truly flourished.

This week, our Year 3 students enjoyed a fun and educational trip to the 123 Museum, while Mr. Whelan visited
a farm in North Doha to prepare for a new eco project launching next year. We are thrilled to announce that
some of our Year 5 and 6 students will have the opportunity to apply for a unique initiative involving their own
garden allotments, where they can learn to grow vegetables and explore sustainable living. Applications for this
exciting project will open in September.

End-of-year reports will be published on the Parent Portal by 3:00pm on Sunday 22nd June. We hope you take
time to read and celebrate your child's progress and successes over the year.

Thank you for your continued support throughout this academic journey. We wish all our families a safe,
restful, and happy summer holiday. We look forward to welcoming you back on Sunday 31st August for
another year of joyful learning!

Best wishes,
Mrs Kelly
Head of Primary
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Preschool:  We will be reading '100 Decker
Bus' as we continue drawing club.

Reception: We will be reading 'Beautiful
Bananas' and writing about what we would
give as a gift.

Year 1:  We’ll be diving into four of our
favourite stories and enjoying fun activities
inspired by each teacher’s favourite book.

Year 2:  We will be writing reviews of
different animations, explaining what we
enjoyed, describing the characters and giving
each one a star rating.

Year 3:  Completing different SPAG activities
covering everything they've learnt in year 3.

Year 4: We will be designing, and making
lighthouses as part of our wonder week.

Year 5:    We will be writing and performing
opinion pieces to share our favourite
memories from Year 5.

Ye﻿ar 6: We will be writing short stories
based on animations.

Preschool:  We will be consolidating
previous learning throughout the year.

Reception:  We will be consolidating all
we have learned this year.

Year 1:    We will be reviewing and
recapping our learning in addition,
subtraction and multiplication. 

Year 2:  We will be finishing our work on
time and consolidating all the maths
learning we’ve done this year.

Year 3: We will be reviewing and
consolidating the maths we have learned
this year.

Year 4:  We will be comparing and
ordering decimals.

Year 5:  We will be carrying out surveys
across Year 5 and creating graphs to
display the data. 

Year 6:  We will be creating a theme park
and calculating the costs to run it. 

ENGLISH MATHS
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Word of the Week:

 PS: decker     Reception:  accidentally     Year 1:   Journey 
 Year 2:  Blissful    Year 3: voyage    Year 4:  consequence
 Year 5:  celebrate   Year 6: presumptuous

ARABIC: SPANISH:
EYFS اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته/ / التّربية

 الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته

Year 1  اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته/ / التّربية

الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّاريخ القطري

 والمواطنة: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته

Year 2:       اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / التّاريخ

القطري والمواطنة: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّربية

  / / الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته

Year 3:اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / التّربية

الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّاريخ القطري

 والمواطنة: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته
                                                                    
Year 4 اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّربية

الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّاريخ القطري

 والمواطنة: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته

Year 5  اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّربية

الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّاريخ القطري

والمواطنة: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته

Year 6: اللغة العربية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّربية

الإسلامية: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته / / التّاريخ القطري

والمواطنة: تعزيز ومراجعة على ما سبق دراسته

EYFS:  We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.
Year 1: We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.
Year 2: We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.
Year 3:  We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.
Year 4:   We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.
Year 5:  We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.
Year 6:   We will be doing retrieval activities to
recap what we have learned in Spanish this
year.

voyage
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MUSIC: P.E:
EYFS: We will be revisiting previous learning
from throughout the year.

Year 1: We will be revisiting previous learning
from throughout the year.

Year 2:  We will be creating motifs and
sounds for different animals.

Year 3:   We will be creating new composition
with virtual instruments.

Year 4:  We will be learning chords on the
ukulele.
Year 5: We will finish Space Music .

Year 6:  We will play a song as a class band.

EYFS: Pe through story telling - Discovering Movement
– We’re Going to the Zoo (Movement Patterns)

Year 1: Pe through story telling - Exploring Movement
– We’re Going to the Zoo

Year 2: Pe through story telling - Discovering
Movement – We’re Going to the Zoo
(Progessed Movement Patterns)

Year 3:  Badminton / Basketball / Swimming 

Year 4:   Badminton / Basketball / Swimming 

Year 5: Badminton / Basketball / Swimming 

Year 6:  Badminton / Basketball / Swimming 
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SCIENCE:

Year 1: We’ll be carrying out an exciting
experiment to find out which material offers
the best protection for an egg!

Year 2: We will be carrying out a floating and
sinking experiment with our pirate ships.

Year 3:  We will be consolidating our learning
about all topics covered this year.

Year 4: We will be making dioramas of
habitats.

Year 5: We will be creating our own animals,
considering their habitats and adaptations.

Year 6: We will be planning and carrying out
our own investigation.
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Please scan the QR
code for the School

Calendar 2024-2025.

Ongoing reminders from previous weeks and for New
Parents (Please click the title):

Access to E-library for Students – Information on
how our students can access the free e-books library
from home

Ongoing reminders from previous weeks and for New
Parents (Please click the title):

Access to E-library for Students – Information on
how our students can access the free e-books library
from home

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1FXVzgYDKtqHQnDZ4RvIE3Oh3QThnkqdD/view?usp=sharing



